
 

 
 
 
September 29, 2020 
 
 
 
Ms. Lisa Patel 
President 
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 
1400 Don Mills Road 
Toronto, ON    M3B 3N1 
 
Dear Lisa, 
 
On behalf of WinnipegREALTORS®, congratulations on reaching the 100th anniversary of 
your dynamic leading-edge organization! 
 
We wish you all the best as your members, board of directors and employees celebrate 
your centenary.  
 
From one long-serving board to another, we hope you enjoy this wonderful 
achievement and we wish you many more years of success as TRREB continues moving 
forward, serving and meeting the real estate needs of home buyers and sellers 
throughout the Toronto Regional area. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Catherine Schellenberg 
WinnipegREALTORS® 2020 President 
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